
Sturbridge Recreation Meeting  Minutes May 5, 2008 6:00pm 

 

Approval of the Minutes from April 7, 2008  

 

Treasurer’s Report Approved  

 

Correspondence In 

Lynne will look into the Urban Self Help Grant for parking at the Recreation Area 

 

The following Sign and Property Use requests were approved 

Montessori House of Southbridge  6/7/08 11-4 

Central Mass Expos Turners June, July and August pending Insurance from applicant 

Boy Scout Troop #161 Town Common/ 9-20-08 

 

Old Business 

Team Funding Lacrosse Request the committee will not use food receipts  

CME Design Lynne will notify Scott Young on option 3 for field design and will meet 

with Conservation and Planning for issues pertaining to the site 

 

New Business 

Restructuring of the Recreation Committee all in favor 

Al Jones Chairman 

Mary Lou Volpe Treasurer 

Lynne Girouard Secretary 

Mike Moran CPC liason 

 Lynne attended the SHPP Meeting at OSV  The report of the survey results is in the 

office   

Little League / Water Department Policy change  The Recreation Committee  is 

requesting a letter from the Town Finacial Director to Little League of this policy change 

League Coordinators will be asked to come to the Field Study meetings starting  June 16, 

2008 @ 6:00pm with Pop  Warner Football 

 

Recreation Area 

Summer Staff   has been added to the current staff list Dan Lindgren  

Donated Fence from Morrison Fencing will need  BOS approval  once the Recreation 

Committee decides on the  specifics from fencing company 

The committee has approved the Frisbee Guy $200.00 for a Demo this summer 

The Recreation  Committee and Arin Roso and Chief Tom Ford will meet on Monday 

5-19-08 at the Field Study meeting to discuss Skatepark/ Bikes 

 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard  



 

 

 

 

 

 


